
Salmon Summit 
 

Salmon Summit is the crowning jewel of Benton Conservation District’s “Salmon in the 

Classroom” program. After raising fish at school, each student releases their fish into the 

Columbia River and enjoys a day of outdoor learning. Thousands of elementary students 

attend field stations to learn about wise use of water, fish tagging and transport, 

hydropower generation, agriculture, salmon recovery efforts, local culture and natural 

resources. Partner organizations include federal, tribal, state, county and municipal 

agencies, corporate sponsors and non-profit organizations. Volunteers devote hundreds of 

hours to Salmon Summit. To become a corporate sponsor, serve as a presenter or 

volunteer, please contact Rachel Little, Benton Conservation District at rachel-

little@conservewa.net or (509)832-1329. 
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